
Dear Lynn and Helen:
 
You will recall that my archives at Hamilton Library includes a folder
marked “Eido Shimano—Do not open.” I am moved by circumstances
to request that that this seal be removed, and that the contents be made
as available as other material in my archives. In particular, please accede
to any request by an attorney for copies of all documents in the folder.
Make the copies and send them by mail at the recipient’s expense.
 
Thanks,
 
Robert Aitken

From: "Robert Aitken" <rbaitken@gmail.com>
Subject: The Eido Shimano folder

Date: July 29, 2008 9:01:39 PM EDT
To: "'Lynn A Davis'" <ldavis@hawaii.edu>, "'Helen Baroni'" 

<hbaroni@hawaii.edu>
 


